
 

 

 

 Three new Community Groups are starting in September at FPC. The purpose of 
community groups is for fellowship, study, prayer and outreach. The groups will meet in 
the host homes, if possible. They will be made up of church members, friends of  
members, and neighbors of the host. The idea is to ñadoptò the community around the 
host home and practicing friendship evangelism. Groups will never be technically 
ñclosed. Once groups have met a while, certain members may sense a call to start a new 
group. 
  

 Tim Keller says, ñCommunity is the most critical venue for discipleship and 
growthò. Groups are one of the best ways to build community and grow our church. You 
might say, ñI have no timeò. Iôve never had time either, but every time Jen and I have 
been in a group, itôs been time well spent. Let me know today if you want to be in a 
group and get connected deeper than ever. 
 

Letôs Grow Together! 

Pastor Drew  
Philippians 1:3-6 

NEWS 
 

September 2019 

Pastor Drewôs Views:  Community Groups at FPC  

We have decided to start T-shirt of the Month! 
Every month there will be a new t-shirt      
available for purchase, that will also be listed in 
the newsletter each month.  
  
Here is the t-shirt for the month of September! 
The t-shirt can be done in different colors, so if 
you prefer a different color ï just ask! The word 
ñRedeemedò can also be in all caps instead of 
cursive. 
  
This t-shirt will be $15 and available until    
September 30th! You can sign up in the      
Narthex, call the office or email to purchase 
one.  

Website: www.fpcgriffin.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/

http://www.fpcgriffin.org
http://www.facebook.com/FPCGriffin


Mission, Outreach, & Evangelism 
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Jesus said ñGoò, so letôs GO! Here are some opportunities to serve together with  
unconditional ñagapeò love (sign ups in the Narthex or just call the church office): 

Abundant Life Soup  
Kitchen 

 

We will serve together again at the 
soup kitchen on Tuesday, 9/17 from 
11:30 a.m. ï 1 p.m.  If you havenôt 
tried this yet, it is a great opportunity 
to serve in our community with the 
love of Christ and also get the word 
out about who we are. 
tried this yet, it is a great opportunity 
to serve in our community with the 
love of Christ and also get the word 
out about who we are.   

Cereal Sunday 
 

The first Sunday of each month, FPC Griffin has the honor to participate in "CEREAL 
SUNDAY". We ask members to bring bags or boxes of dry cereal and place them in the 
grocery cart located in the Narthex, near the wing of the  
Children's hall. This FOOD PANTRY ministry provides many poor and homeless  indi-
viduals a nutritious meal that can either be eaten dry or with milk.  Please bring cereal on 
Sunday, September 1st. 

Mission Trip at FPC! 
 

Hey, please be in prayer for a possible 
upcoming mission trip. Itôs time to serve! 

More details to come. 

Rushtonôs Hope Day! 
 

We will be back serving at Rushtonôs Hope 
on Sat. 9/28. Look for sign-ups in the  

Narthex. We will help serve a meal and run 
the clothes closet. Wear your shirts! 

Back the Blue 
 

Back the Blue is a new ministry 
here at FPC. We had 13 officers 
join us for a free cup of coffee and a 
Chick-fil-a biscuit on 8/20. They 
were so appreciative. We will do 
this monthly now on the 2nd  
Tuesday at 8:30 a.m. Join us! 

Served Lunch to Stepping Stones! 
 

We served 37 teachers and staff on July 30th. 
They were very thankful!  
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Darlene Chipman 
Pruitt Health Monroe 
4796 Highway 42 North 
Forsyth, GA  31209 

 
Richard & Jane Gaston 
1809 Maple Drive 
Griffin, GA  30224 

 
Ione Kelly 

3223 Newnan Rd., P-9 
Griffin, GA  30223 

 

Connie Kendrick 
Breman Jewish Home 

3150 Howell Mill Road NW 
Atlanta, GA  30327-2108 

 
Donna Krepps 

1705 Oak Knoll Road 
Griffin, GA  30223 

 
Marty Lang 

201 Crosstown Drive 
Peachtree City, GA  30269 

 
 
 
 

Here is a list of our members who are not able to get out and about.   
Remember them in your prayers, send them a card, give them a call, drop by to visit.   

Letôs donôt forget them! 

Anne Mixon 
Brightmoor Assisted Living  
3223 Newnan Rd. 
Griffin, GA  30223 

 
Michael & Maggie Rockholt 
1211 Pebble rock Road 
Hampton, GA  30228 

 
Richard Turner 
929 Springer Drive 
Griffin, GA  30224 

Remember our shut-ins.   
Send a ñThinking About Youò card or note.    

Our church is currently giving to 8 local ministries and 6 International ministries and to Thornwell 
Children's Home in Clinton S.C.  Listed below are the percentages from our offerings that go to each 

ministry: 
 
5 Loaves and 2 Fish Food Pantry  7%       
Habitat for Humanity, Griffin  7%               
Christian Women's Center  7%                    
Spalding Samaritans                           7% 
Young Life                          5%              
Young Lives                                       5% 
Rushton's Hope                                   7% 
Backpack food 4 Kids                         7% 
Thornwell Home                                 5% 
Serge - George Mixon                        15%  
Cru - Ralph Elliott                               3% 
Frontier Fellowship - Cody Watson    7% 
International Messengers     5% 
Mission Hope                                       7% 
Emily Elling- Youth with a Mission    4% 
Special purpose                                    4% 

 
 

We hope to be giving you information about each of these ministries in the coming months. 



Congregational Care 
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Collection Week is November 18-25.   
Dedication Sunday will be November 17. 
School supplies are on sale nowðstock up!! 
For more information, go to 
www.samaritanspurse.org/
operationchristmaschild ; or contact Debbie 
Hammond. 

TUESDAY, SEPT 3 ï BULLETS & BBQ (OR BURGERS)!!  Men of the Church:  Meet at 
Russell Johnsonôs at 6pm for fun, food and fellowship. 
 
 

Wednesday Night Potluck Supper - September 11 ï 5:50pm 
Bring your favorite salad and/or dessert to share 

Prayer Service following meal 
 

 
September Meal Coordinator is Ruth Allison. 
 
Thank you to all who have provided meals for our church family!  It is such a blessing to see how 
much we all care for and reach out to one another.   

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD BEGINS COUNT-
DOWN FOR 2019 

 
GOD-SIZED GOAL:  125 BOXES 

 
Shoebox gifts serve as a vehicle to get the Good News of Jesus to hurting children around the 
world.  In many places these gifts are welcomed while a missionary may not be.  Every gift is 
a tangible expression of Godôs love and opens doors to meet the spiritual needs of not only the 

children, but also their families and communities. 
 

Shoebox Kick-Off is at the potluck supper Wednesday, October 16. 
 

Dedication Sunday:  November 17 
 

No time to pack a shoebox?  Go to www.samaritanspurse.org to find out how you can pack 
one online for $25. 
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Looking Ahead...  
Wednesday, October 16 ï Taste oô Kirkinô and Shoebox Kick-Off 
Sunday, October 27 ï       Kirkinô oô the Tartans Lunch after Worship. 
Sunday, November 10 ï   Celebration Potluck Lunch:  Stewardship and Veteranôs Day 
Sunday, November 17 ï   Shoebox Dedication 
Sunday, November 24 ï   Community Thanksgiving Service at St. Georgeôs Episcopal 
Church         4pm 

      Hanging of the Greens ï Supper at 5:30pm and Decorate  
Thursday, November 28 - Thanksgiving 

Did You Know??? 

The Griffin-Spalding Regional Library and the 
Friends of the Library will be hosting two-time 
Olympic Gold Medalist in the 100 meter dash, 
author, and former Griffinite, Wyomia Tyus, 
Thursday, September 19 at 5:00pm in the Meet-
ing Room.  Ms. Tyus will talk about her book,    

Tigerbelle, released last September. 

The Arts are Alive in Griffin! 
The 2019-2020 Season begins in September 

 

Sept 10:  Griffin Area Concert Association (griffinconcerts.org)ï Sons of Serendip 
Sept 14-15:  Camelot Theatre (camelottheatre.com) ï Chitty Chitty Bang Bang, Jr. 
Sept 25-Oct 6:  Main Street Players (mainstreetplayers.org)  ï ñA Time To Killò 
Oct 17:  Griffin Choral Arts (griffinchoralarts.org - Psalms 
Oct 25-26:  Griffin Ballet Theatre (griffinballettheatre.org)ï Aliceôs Adventures in         
Wonderland 
Griffin-Spalding Art Association:  Art Gallery on the first floor at the Welcome Center; 
painting       with Art Association members Thursdays (10a-2p) at First Methodist Christian 
Enrichment Ctr. 
Griffin Academy of Music (facebook.com/griffinacademyofmusic) ï students of all ages can 
learn to sing or play guitar, bass, ukulele, piano, drums, violin or cello. 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org


Christian Education 
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Youth  
  

We all want to be awesome at life. For some of us, being awesome means getting famous, making 
money, or having power. Godôs version of living an awesome life, though, is a little different. With 
God, an awesome life is a life of wisdom. In this 4-week series, the  teenagers will  discover that the 
secret to living an awesome life is making wise choices. Itôs about choosing the narrow road, follow-
ing God's lead, surrounding ourselves with wise people, and inviting others to do the same 
 
This fall, the youth have some fun events planned like Progressive Dinners, themed parties, and so 
much more! Be sure to invite all the teens you know to join in on the fun!  

 

Kids: 
Everyone loves a good superhero story, and every         
superhero story has a few things in common. No           
superhero started out as a superhero ð they became     
heroes because of the way their circumstances shaped 
them, because of the  choices they made, and because of 
the ways they decided to stand up for others. There arenôt 
any superheroes in the Bible, but there is someone named 
Joseph who both experienced injustice and let God use 
him to fight injustice, just like Jesus did. In this 5-week 
series, kids will discover that Jesus is our hero, God helps 
us become heroes, heroes make wise choices, heroes help 

others, and heroes need help too. 

 

We are in great need of more volun-
teers for our Children's    Sunday 
School classes. Our        children in 
First Presbyterian are wonderful 
and desire to learn more about the 
Lord.  
  
 Please be in prayer to fill this need 
or for the Lord to provide the     
volunteers for this ministry need.  If 
you are interested in serving in this 
ministry, please contact Hannah 
Lentz or Katrina Springer.  

Whatôs up with the road signs? 
 

The Open Door class invites you to attend our 
study entitled ñCrossroads in Christian growthò 
This study can be of great assistance to those who 
have experienced a major traumatic occurrences 
in their life. It also will help us to prepare for 
those major events that are unforeseen and poten-
tially on the horizon. 
 

We will study how the gift of discernment is 
available to us in times of stress. During these 
events, we are not able to utilize our own re-
sources, knowledge or experiences to work 
through them. 
 

God allows crossroads in our spiritual lives to 
help us become more mature Christians. 
 

Prayerfully consider attending our class. It will be 
extremely beneficial for all of us. 

Adult Sunday School Classes! 
 

Join us for all new classes at FPC. Look 
for the signs! Coffee fellowship at  
9:45 a.m. Classes at 10 a.m. 
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Stewardship & Finance 

Facilities 

STEWARDSHIP ï ITôS NOT ALL ABOUT MONEY ! 
All too often, we think of Stewardship as the annual appeal for tithes and offer-
ings to supply funds to pay the staff and routine bills, support programs of the var-
ious ministry teams and, to provide for mission and outreach. However, we need 
to recognize that we are stewards and not owners of our lives and livelihoods. 
That stewardship manifests itself in the generosity that arises from gratitude for 
Godôs gift in Jesus Christ. Members and friends of the congregation give their 
time voluntarily to serve on committees and to take part in ministries of love and 
care. They offer their skills and gifts to enrich worship, fellowship, and admin-
istration, as well as to teach Sunday school, maintain our facility, and conduct var-
ious events. They give of themselves to serve Christ, our church and the commu-
nity. Many also willingly participate in various charitable organizations within our 
community. 
Thank you to each and every person who gives of their time and talent. Without 
the help of these disciples, we can never be a successful church.  Please pray 
about how you can participate in the life of our church.  
And fear not, we will at some point contact you about our other appeal. 
Your Stewardship and Finance Ministry Team 

Workers installing a 
ridge vent on the roof. 



We serve in September 

Just a reminder 
 

The church leadership team/staff meets most Tuesday 
mornings from 11:00 am - 12:00 pm. If we donôt  

answer the phone, please leave a message and we will 
call you back soon. 

September 
Elder in Charge 

 

Ina Jones  

Church Hour Nursery Age Limits 
 

The nursery during the church hour is for 
children in Pre-K and below. No child older 
than 4 should be in there. This is for the safe-

ty of our toddlers. 
Thanks for your cooperation, 

           Your CE Ministry Team 

Communion Servers  
September 8th  

 

Ina Jones, Captain  
Tim Brown  
Becki Brown  
Pat Brown  
Tom Baynham  
Bob Bugg  
Bill Johnson  

Debbie Hammond 
Sid Esary  
Gary Hollums 

September 1 - No Childrenôs Message 
September 8 - Drew Elling 
September 15 - Ina Jones 
September 22 - Cindy Baynham  
September 29 - Lou Baldwin  

Bill Johnson, Captain  
Jim Campbell  
Frank Taylor  
Bill Day  
Sharon Day, Alt.  
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Worship Assistants 
 

September 1 - Tom Baynham  
September 8 - Cindy Baynham 
September 15 - Frank Taylor  
September 22- Roger Soons  
September 29 - Roger Soons  

Communion will NOT be served on September 1st. 
WE will celebrate the sacrament of baptism that day. 
We will serve communion (traditional) on Sunday, 
September 8th.   
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Newsletter deadline for the October 
newsletter is September 23rd. 

Dates & Stuff 

9/7/1962 - Wayne & Angela Griggs 
9/8/2001 - John & Bryan Aldridge 
9/9/1961 - Doug & Pat Brown 

9/14/1952 - Richard & Jane Gaston 
9/18/1970 - Chip & Robin Reahard 
9/23 - Wayne & Patty Boylan 

3 - Lanier Dunn 
4 - Wyatt Hamby 
6 - Carolyn Morales 
7 - Suzanne NeSmith 
9 - Denny Jones 
9 - Helen Wiley 
13 - Ginny Singley 
13 - Thomas Skinner 
19 - Dorothy Craig 
19 - Jerry Sackberger 
20 - Patty Boylan  
23 - John Allison 
28 - Judy Hamilton 
28 - George Hollender 

The next regular 
Session meeting 
will be Sunday, 
September 22nd 
after worship. 

The office will be CLOSED on Monday, 9/2 for Labor Day.  

Come Get Your Blessings Concert! 
Come get your blessings on Sunday, 9/15 at 
4 p.m. here at FPC. We will have a variety 
of acts of praise and worship from our com-
munity. The FPC choir will sing too. 

The First Wednesday Night Supper will 
be on Wednesday, 9/11 at 6 p.m. Bring a 
dish to share or a dessert. We will have a 
prayer meeting in the sanctuary after supper 
in remembrance of 9/11. Join us. 

1st and 3rd Menôs Breakfasts  
returns on Wednesday, September 
4th at 8 a.m. Men of the church 
meet at Chick-fil-a off Taylor 
Street at 8 a.m. for fellowship and 
a brief devotion. Join us and invite 
a friend! 1st and 3rd is on the 1st 
and 3rd Wednesdays of every 
month. 

Bullets and BBQ 
is 9/3 at Russell 
Johnsonôs house at 
6 p.m. Bring your 
guns and your ap-
petite! Also, bring 
a friend! 

There will be a brief 
Congregational     
Meeting on Sunday, 
9/15 after worship to 
elect the Nominating 
Team for 2019. The 
Nominating Team is in 
charge of prayerfully 
calling new elders for 
our church.  


